NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the SW Polk Fire District, Polk County of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, will be held at the SW Polk Fire District Salt Creek Station, 15455 Salt Creek Road, Dallas, Oregon. The meeting will take place on May 16, 2024, at 6:00pm. The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comments from the public on the budget. This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget committee will take place. Virtual attendance for this meeting is available.  Please contact the district office 24 hours in advance at 503-925-4275. A copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained on or after May 23, 2024, at the district office located at 15455 Salt Creek Road. Dallas, Oregon, between the hours of 8am to 4:30pm, or online at www.swpolkfd.org.
